
NLCA&PS Admissions

New Life Christian Academy & Preparatory School exists for the glory of God as a ministry to
the covenant children of Redeemer Presbyterian Church, its affiliated churches, and other
Christian families in the community. New Life Christian Academy & Preparatory School
welcomes applicants from a variety of backgrounds subject to the enrollment process presented
below.  

  New Life Christian Academy & Preparatory School does not discriminate in the admissions
process or in the administration of its educational policies and programs on the basis of race,
color, national or ethnic origin. While New Life Christian Academy & Preparatory School desires
to serve children with a variety of needs, the school reserves the right to recommend admission
to another school if, in its sole judgment, a child’s ability, behavior, or emotional development
indicates he would be best served by another program.  

  Parents may apply for enrollment of their child as early as August 1st, one year prior to
enrollment.  To be eligible to enroll in the kindergarten, a child should be 5 years old by
September 30m, (31 August for grant recipients). Beginning on February 1, applications are
considered based on the date received.  
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